
Updated August 25, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
THE BIBLE CHAPEL HEALTH GUIDELINES 
 

Please review our health guidelines before participating in any Bible Chapel ministry, program, 
or event.  
 
For the safety of our volunteers and those participating in Bible Chapel ministries, programs, or 
events, anyone experiencing the following should not participate in any activity at The Bible 
Chapel:  
 
Those who have: 

• been diagnosed with Covid-19 and are still under quarantine  
• encountered anyone diagnosed with covid-19 and have been advised to quarantine 
• taken medication that could mask symptoms  
• started taking antibiotics within the past 48 hours 

 
Those who have had any symptoms of a communicable illness (Covid-19 or otherwise) within 
the past 48 hours should not attend any in-person activity at The Bible Chapel (including Small 
Groups in private homes).  
 

 


